
 

Philip James 
Planning Policy Manager 

 
 

 
 

 
 
18th September 2015 

 

Dear Mr James 

Community Infrastructure Levy – Preliminary draft charging schedule consultation 

The Town Council’s General Management Committee met on 15th September 2015 to 
consider the District Council’s consultation on the Community Infrastructure Levy - 
Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule.  I am instructed to write to you providing you with the 
Committees minuted response; 

Officer report 0915GEM12 was received and noted. It was agreed to 
respond to the District Council’s consultation, stating that the Committee 
was supportive of its proposals for the Community Infrastructure Levy. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Commons 
Committee Services Officer 
For and on behalf of Shaftesbury Town Council  

Enclosures: 
 

Shaftesbury Town Council 
      

      
 

    
 

 
 
 
 

                                             

 




